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To Whom it May Concern,

My wife and | have had an opportunity to
review the renovation plans and discuss the
changes proposed for 41 Oldham Road with
the Talanians. We feel that these changes
will provide a great final product which will
not only improve the current home but also
add to the neighborhood. The designs have
been thoughtfully and carefully prepared and
will ultimately produce a tasteful home that
will blend nicely within the street and
surrounding houses. We hope that you
approve the necessary documents so the
Talanians can proceed with this project. If
you have any questions, we are happy to
discuss further.

Regards,

Paul and Denise Houser
26 Oldham Road
781-710-2574
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November 8, 2021

Arlington Building Inspector
23 Maple Street
Arlington, MA 02476

Dear Sir/Madam:

As a neighbor to 41 Oldham Road, Arlington, MA, we feel that the new addition to the existing structure
is acceptable and will not be detrimental to the character of the neighborhood.

Sincerely,
Al and Jeannine Dussi

42 Oldham Road
Arlington, MA 02474



Building Inspector
Town of Arlington

23 Maple St
Arlington Mass 02476

I am writing this letter to comment on the proposed new construction at 41 OldhamRd Arlington Mass
02474. We live across the street at 46 Oldham Rd. We have reviewed the drawings and architect
designs. We think that the proposed house design will fit very nicely in our neighborhood. We do like
the design.

Sincerely

John & Eileen Healion
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